Unalaska Marine Center (UMC) Dock Expansion

Comment Sheet

The City of Unalaska is working on expanding the Unalaska Marine Center (UMC) Dock Positions
Il and IV with an OPEN CELL SHEET PILE ® bulkhead dock (between the existing UMC dock and
the U.S. Coast Guard Dock). In addition to the dock structure itself, the City desires input from the
public and potential users groups regarding other items this project may include such as: gauge
crane rails (50-foot or 100-foot gauge), addition of utilities, a new cargo handling facility, loading
docks, dock surfacing, storage facilities, cold storage, and new office building with parking. We're
looking for your feedback on these proposed planning efforts. We encourage you to contact us
today.

Please provide your comments on this sheet or send a separate letter, e-mail, or fax.
We are requesting your comments by May 29, 2015. Thank you!

Comments:

( ) Please put me on the project mailing list!

Name
Address

Phone
Email

Visit the City of Unalaska website for more information and updates:
www.ci.unalaska.ak.us/

Fax this sheet to: 907.563.4220
Or emalil to awest@pndengineers.com
Or fold and mail to the address on back



Mail to:
UMC Dock Expansion
C/O: Alexandra West, Staff Engineer
P|IN|D Engineers, Inc.
1506 W. 36™ Ave.
Anchorage, AK 99503

Place postage here
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